
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
WESTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA 

ASHEVILLE DIVISION 
 

100 Otis Street 
Asheville, NC  28801 

Customer Service:  (828) 771-7300 
 
 

 
The United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of North Carolina has 
issued a General Order entered March 21, 2022 regarding court operations and the 
return of in-person hearings. The General Order can be found on the  Court’s website at 
www.ncwb.uscourts.gov. 
 

 
 
*************** 
 NO COURT 
*************** 
 

HONORABLE GEORGE R. HODGES 
 

THERE ARE NO HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR  
MARCH 28 – APRIL 1, 2022 

 
SCHEDULE CHANGES OCCUR DAILY; 

PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES, 
OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED 

FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.  


